SACRED HEART CHURCH

83-17 78th Ave, Glendale, NV 11385

Sunday Masses

Saturday 5:00 P.M.

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M., & 5:00 P.M.

Holy Days:

Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins.

Weekday Masses

Monday 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M.

Tuesday through Saturday 8:30 A.M.

Office Hours:

Monday thru Friday: 9:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M.

Saturday: 9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M

Sunday: Closed.

Sick calls and emergency anytime

Rev. Fred Marano — Pastor, ext. 123 Rev. Marcin L. Chilczuk — Parochial Vicar, ext. 103

Rev. John J. Fullum — Pastor Emeritus, ext. 124

Trustees

John Schatz Stephen Nathan Deacon

Deacon Peter Stamm

Pastoral Council President

Rosemary Lazenby

SH Catholic Academy Principal

Joanne Gangi

Director of Faith Formation Laura Ciraolo

Pastoral Associate

Nancy Baer

Music Director

Charles Nicholson

Business and Plant Manager

Charles F. Wissert, ext. 102

Bookkeeper

Liliana Gomez, ext. 104

Confessions: Saturdays: 11:00 A.M. to 12:00 P.M.. Thursday before First Friday: after morning Mass

Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy

Monday thru Friday at 8:00 A.M.

Miraculous Medal Novena

Mondays after 8:30 A.M and 7:30 P.M. Masses

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

First Friday of the Month: 1:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M.

Nocturnal Adoration Prayers

First Friday of the Month at 7:30 P.M.

Celebration of Baptism

First and Third Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M

Registration: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest or

Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the Baptism.

BOTH parents must come in for registration.

Instruction: Arrangements will be made at the time of Registra-

tion. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to registration.

Celebration of Marriage

Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance, prior to the proposed wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese.

Our Parish Mission Statement

We, the parishioners of Sacred Heart Parish, East Glendale, New York, are blessed with the responsibility to ourselves and to others to share our faith through actions, ministries, witness and prayer. We will love, respect and support each other and our community by being responsive to the needs of others

RECTORY	ACADEMY	FAITH FORMATION CENTER	OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES	KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
83-17 78th Avenue	84-05 78th Avenue	84-05 78th Avenue	77-05 84th Street	79-03 Myrtle Ave
718-821-6434	718-456-6636	718-386-5616	718-821-3285	917-560-5363
718-821-6452		718-456-9217		

Parish: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org Religious Ed. www.sacredheartreligion.org School: www.sacredheartglendale.org



SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 12

8:00 AM Harold Gressert (Birth)

9:30 AM Caroline Kreig 11:30 AM For the People 5:00 PM Dorothy O'Brien

MONDAY—FEBRUARY 13

8:30 AM Homebound of Sacred Heart

7:30 PM Maria Widmer

TUESDAY – FEBRUARY 14

8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity &

The Blessed Mother

WEDNESDAY – FEBRUARY 15

8:30 AM John Figliola

THURSDAY - FEBRUARY 16

8:30 AM Rose & John Matzelle & Family

FRIDAY – FEBRUARY 17

8:30 AM Vincent Pucci (Birth)

SATURDAY – FEBRUARY 18

8:30 AM Hildegard Philipp 5:00 PM Edna Lowery



Lynn Bacino Zoe Bonowitz, Ann Marie Caporale, Tim Chrissy, Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Karl DeSousa, Joseph Divone, Rita Fuchs, Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, Lina Gagliardotto, Fred Gerstheimer, Michael Giangrande, Mary Gollob, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Kevin King, Roger & Rose Marti, Karen McGrath, Bill Niklaus, Sean O'Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, Maureen Ostermann, Santo Pantina, Donald Pfail & Family, Tom Quinn, Noel Jannello-Ruiz, Peter Schellenberg, Joan Siegel, Angela Sinacori, Ann Steinmann, Ruth Sundbach, Eleanor Tillmann, Florence Vessio, Karen & Steven Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon, Florence Vessio



THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF



THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF RALPH X. GALLIPANI

By: Marlene, Vincent, Erica & Sienna

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the Masses this week.

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF HANS HLAWATY

By: Elfriede Meditz

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the

Masses this week.

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ELIZABETH CLARKE

By: Her family

She will be remembered in a very special way this week in our prayers.



Hans Hlawaty

FLOWER DONATIONS

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar In Memory of the Fuchs Family



FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK MS. JOANNE GANGI

Today, our 7th and 8th grade students will attend the 9:30 mass. Grade 8 will remain after mass for a Proximate Preparation Meeting.

Our 8th graders have been selected to represent private schools across the nation by participating in the National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP). First administered in 1969, NAEP is the largest nationally representative and continuing assessment of what students in public and private schools know and can do in various subjects. It is administered by the National Center for Education Statistics, within the U.S. Department of Education. NAEP is different from state and school assessments because it provides a common measure of student achievement across the country. The results are released as The Nation's Report Card, which provides information about student achievement to educators, parents, policymakers, and the public.

On Monday, the students will take an assessment in one of the following subjects: civics, geography, mathematics, reading, U.S. history, or writing.

There is a Cake Sale on Tuesday and the Chess Club will meet after school.

The third grade culminates another unit of study in Social Studies. This trimester their focus was on Germany. On Wednesday, they will venture to Manor Octoberfest and enjoy a German lunch.

Thursday is our monthly Dress Down Day. We have invited a special guest to speak with grades three through eight. Miss New York, Camille Finn will inform our students about her platform which is "Hunger and the Homeless."

We celebrate Teacher Appreciation Day on Friday. The day begins with a breakfast served by our 8th graders.

They've done it again. They have brought home a trophy for the fourth year in a row. FLLASH, our Robotics Club, will be competing at the semi-finals on March 4. On Saturday, February 4th they competed at the Queens Qualifying Event and won 1st Place in Robot Performance. Way to go team!

At our last First Friday Mass we congratulated our Students of the Month for January. They are:

Grade 1	Madelyn Rullo	Joseph Coraci
Grade 2	Anna Knaps	Daniel Russo
Grade 3	Anya Barbitsch	Madi Vincenzi
Grade 4	Mia Vincenzi	Ethan Maingrette
Grade 5	Alyssa Lides	Avinash Singh
Grade 6	Matthew Hradecky	Michael Agate
Grade 7	Alexander Mitarotonda	Julia Matisi
Grade 8	Belaniel Daley	Isabel Ingram
	Jaymie Rehberger	
Art	Camilo Mote-Londono	Jonathan Spariosu
Computer	Gabriella Moraglia	Alyssa Landeta
Phys. Ed.	Tyler Mueller	Nicole Wagner
Spanish	Sophia Pullara	Meghan Bernardy

Thank you to our speakers during Catholic Schools Week. Mrs. Rhea-Ferrara and Mr. Schottenhamel shared their experiences in the military as part of our Salute to Veterans. Mrs. Rhea-Ferrara represented the Navy and showed the students pictures of the ship she traveled on and places in the world that she visited. Mr. Schottenhamel represented the Army and he brought pictures taken during the time he spent in Viet Nam.



The Sacred Heart Seniors will meet on Thursday, February 16th at 11 AM in the church basement.

We will be collecting for the following trip:

Tuesday-Thursday April 25-27-Lancaster & Sands Casino-Two shows in Lancaster-Dutch Apple Dinner Theatre (My Fair Lady) and American Music Theatre (Vegas Legends). Sands Casino dinner at the Steel Works Buffet and \$40 free play. Kitchen Kettle Village local shopping in Lancaster and shopping at the outlets at the Sands. The cost is \$415 per person twin, \$534 per person single, \$405 per person triple. Insurance is available at \$34 per person. Final payment is due by March 9th meeting.



REMINDER-50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT SA-CRED HEART PARISH-Envelopes are on the radiators in church. All it takes is \$5.00 and you could be a winner. The next drawing will be on February 27th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30am Mass. As of February 6th, we have received \$120.

Thank you, as always, for remembering to keep our Food Pantry stocked with necessities. The need is GREAT. Sacred Heart helps feed over 40 individuals and families each week! We are always in need of pasta, jarred pasta sauce, canned soup, canned tuna, canned chicken, peanut butter, jelly, pancake mix, pancake syrup, rice, coffee, tea, sugar, equal and flour. God Bless You!

The next St. Vincent de Paul Meeting will be on Tuesday, February 14th at 10 am in the Parish Ministry Office.

☑ Check This Out...

St. Gabriel's Society—Sacred Heart Youth Group Shake away the winter blues with some faith, friends and food!

Who? Anyone currently in grades 6-12 When? Sunday, February 12th 6-8 pm Where? Sacred Heart Church basement

Come join us for a 6 pm prayer service followed by a social hour that includes:

Pizza! Snacks! Music! Games! Adult Coloring Books! Prizes! and of course, Deacon Peter's Famous Wii Tournament!

Future Meetings: Save the Dates: March 19, April 9, May 21



ARISE

After a wonderful first session, we are beginning a second session of the ARISE program starting the last week in February. The program's purpose is to encourage us to know each other and grow in our faith by participating in small faith-sharing groups. These groups are organized into once a week, six week segments.

We had a wonderful first session, and we look forward to more parishioners joining us for the next session.

Information on this program is available from the ARISE team members. They will be in the vestibule after each mass this weekend.

We invite you to join a group to ascertain if you would like to participate. Please pray for the success of this program. A copy of the ARISE prayer is in each missalette.

TAX STATEMENTS FOR THE YEAR 2016 HAVE BEEN MAILED TO PARISHIONERS WHO CONTRIBUTED \$250 AND OVER. IF YOU WISH TO HAVE A STATEMENT MAILED TO YOU, LEAVE A MESSAGE AT THE RECTORY FOR LILIANA.

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are serving in our Armed Forces especially: First Lt. Perry Cox, 82nd Airborne Division, US Army, John David Schatcle, US Navy, SGT. Jonathan Femenella, US Army, SP4 Cody Nelson, US Army Infantry, Kevin Shaloo, US Air Force, LT. Mark Foris, US Navy, LTC. Eileen Frances Gillespie, US Army, Captain Jeanmarie Kratzer, US Army, Robert C. Matzell, US Army, Ist LTC. Keith Nonnenmann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine Corp, Capt. Alex Speigel, US Army. If you would like to add a name to this list, call Parish Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate information.